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CPE Program announces another good day (or 2) [1]

February 19, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

This month our Continuing Professional Education (CPE) Program continued to bring no-cost 
professional development and CPE credits for CPAs, auditors, and other individuals. On Feb 
5, we had strong attendance in 4 new courses: Personal Tax Update; Revenue Recognition; 
Gift Fund Management; and Effective Presentations. On Feb 13, we offered our traditional 
“repeat day” for courses that filled to capacity in previous quarters: Cognos-Financial 
Statement Reading, Reconciliation, and Forecasting; Technology, the Cloud, and You: 
Working Smarter in 2013; and, Quality Assurance in CU’s Reporting Initiative. We’ll provide 
feedback stats on the February courses … and describe our April course offerings … in next 
week’s OUC news post.
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